Freedom of Information Act 2000 – copy of winning tender
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

We submitted a tender early in 2015 for your Musculoskeletal Injury and Rehabilitation Service (TAN0160) but we were unsuccessful 

This is a request for us to have a copy of the winning tender.

Answer: 
We are withholding this information as we consider it to be commercially sensitive and was given in confidence.  This therefore acts as the statutory refusal notice required by section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because of the reasons contained in section 43(2) – the disclosure of this information would, or would be likely to, prejudice the commercial interests of any person (including the authority holding it) and section 41 – information provided in confidence.

Disclosing the requested information would prejudice the Council’s commercial interests as showing how a winning bidder presented its material and answered questions would demonstrate how the Council distinguished between bids and therefore undermined the competitiveness of future tender exercises. 

Disclosing the requested information would prejudice the bidder’s interests because information on how a bid was presented and the added value that may have been offered would place that bidder at a commercial disadvantage in the future.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

